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 Lausanne, 9 May 2012 

 
 
Approval of the new institutional emblem of the Hungarian Olympic Committee 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Secretary General, 
 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that, in the light of the Olympic Charter, the IOC has 
approved your new institutional emblem (as enclosed herein for reference purposes). 
 
The registration date of this approval is 9 May 2012. 
 
From this date on, this emblem shall be used as the new institutional emblem of your NOC 
and shall supersede any previous institutional emblem approved by the IOC. 
 
May we draw your attention to the fact that any change made to this emblem upon your 
own initiative or upon the IOC’s request, will require the approval of the IOC. 
 
Thanking you for your highly appreciated collaboration, we remain, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Pere MIRÓ 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Encl.: New institutional emblem of the Hungarian Olympic Committee approved by the IOC 
as of 9 May 2012. 
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